
24th September 2020 
 

Kia ora Parents/caregivers and whanau. 
 
The end of the term is on our doorstep, I hope you have the 
opportunity to reconnect and have time together as whanau.  Thank you to those who completed the 
whanau survey, this is an important step for us as a school, the information gleaned from this, will be 
used to improve our focus on teaching and learning programmes. I  am also thankful to those parents 
who choose to be actively involved in their child’s development, you are ‘the first teachers’ your role is 
extremely significant. 
 
Term 4 holds many adventures for us as a school, with the return to level one, this has pathed the way 
for events like our year 7 and 8 camp, prize-giving and open invites to our junior and senior               
assemblies, the Young Leaders event and lastly, our athletics programme. 
 
All parents are invited to our end of term assembly which begins at 2.30 in the Jubilee hall. If you 
haven’t checked out our Facebook page, please do, we are looking for 2 community members to     
prepare lunches for our tamariki next year, if you have this skillset, remember, it is for the entire year, 
4 days a week, then send me an email to express your interest, this is a paid position. I am looking     
forward to a busy last term. 
 
Enjoy the holidays 
Mauri ora 
Matua Richard 
principal@millerave.school.nz 

 

MASCOT 

Subway this Friday 
NEW 

$6 Subway roll & 
cookie 

Also $5 subway still 
available. 

Come to the office to 
place your order. 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

  Coming Events 

 

Mahuru (SEPTEMBER) 

25th  Last day of Term 3  - School Holidays 

Whiringa-ā-Nuku (OCTOBER) 

12th  First day of Term 4 

12th  Class & Individual Photos 

21st  Young Leaders Day Y8—MAS Hall 

26th  Labour Day—Public Holiday 

27th  Teacher Only Day 

 

Oscar—Room 8 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 
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Public Notices 

Drama & Musical Theatre Workshop 
Have you ever dreamt to be on stage. Here’s your opportunity to be 
in the spotlight for stage and screen.  
A drama and musical theatre workshop is being held these school 
holidays on Thursday 8 October- 9am - 1 pm 
Phone or txt Christine on 027 2275281 to book a space. Cost $5  

Cricket Back in Paeroa & Muster day!! 
Newly formed Paeroa Cricket is looking for new players to join the club and to play in a 
team in the Thames Valley Competition for the 20/21 season.  All gear provided. Come 
on down to have some fun!  
Everyone is welcome to have a go at the muster on 26th September 10-12 @ Centennial 
Park.  
To play for a team register at - https://registrations.crichq.com/register/36772 Or flick 
Heather Pont a call on 0276300116 paeroacricketclub@gmail.com Follow Paeroa Cricket 
Club on Facebook.  We are looking for coaches and managers too, so if you are keen to 
help out please get in touch. 

https://registrations.crichq.com/register/36772
mailto:paeroacricketclub@gmail.com


Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Lauren—Room 7 
Emma—Room 7 
Marcia—Room 7 

 

Flynn—Room 10 
Madison—Room 5 
Breeze—Room 4 

Room 10 

This weeks Te Reo 

E haere ana ahau 

I am going 
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WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 

If you have any of the following old or unwanted items at home, Room 7 would love to have them.  
Please drop them off at the school office.  Thank you. 
 Yoga mats, felt hats, masks, vacuum/washing machine hoses, empty 2 litre fizzy drink 

bottles, buttons, goggles, feathers, ear muffs, headphones, watches, adult belts etc. 

COMPULSORY SUN HATS IN TERM 4 
Hats need to be worn when outside for Term 4 and Term 1 next year.   
Our School sunhats can be purchased from Direct Group, our uniform supplier by placing an order 
at the school office.  Please ensure hats are named. 

Congratulations to our senior Speech finalists who 
represented our School last Friday at the Ohinemuri 

Speech Finals: 
Shiah 
Kylie 

Deeya 
Mikayla 

 
Well done to all of our students who presented their 

speeches last week, you did great! 

Wool 

If you have any unused or 
unwanted wool at home our school would 
love to have it. Please bring to the school 
office.  Thank you. 

Room 9 will happily 
take any of the super 
insect cards that you 

can collect at       
Countdown if you 
don't  need them.  

RAFFLE RESULT 
The raffle was drawn yesterday and the winner 

was ‘Anita Espinoza’ ticket number 32.                     
  Congratulations! 

Thank you to everyone who supported this      
fundraiser for Starship Hospital. 

CLASS PHOTO REMINDER 
All Photo orders and money are due in tomorrow.  Class, Individual and Sibling 

photos will be happening the first day of next term, Monday 12th October . 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 

35 years   

 

 

33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 
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Rob Irwin 

We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 

 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 

 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 

 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 

Phone: 022 171 0899 


